Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

December 19, 1986

Sandra J. Elder, Assistant Executive Secretary
State Historic Resources Commission
Department of Parks and Recreation

Post Office Box 942896

Sacramento, California 94296-0001

Dear Sandy,

I want to thank you and the State Historical Resources Commission for
allocating the historic plaque for John Medica’'s Gardens in Santa Rosa.
John will be thrilled; so will the community.

This designation will be of great help to us in the eventual preservation of
the site.

Please tell Aaron that the Underground Gardens, although not in a perfect
position, is not in imminent danger. It is a sort of holding pattern; the
case won't go to court for a while.

Happy Holidays!

My best,

s

Seymour Rosen
Director
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